
 

 

April 3rd, 2021 

 

Dear Editor:  

 

Please find attached this original work entitled “Evidence-Based Approach to the Treatment of 

Esophagogastric Junction Tumors” for submission in World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology.  

Although I am a non-native speaker of English, I have lived in the US and I have published more 

than 150 manuscripts and more than 30 books chapters in English. I was invited by the journal to 

write this manuscript and I will not use a language editing system. I strongly believe the manuscript 

is properly written.  

 

Sincerely, 

Francisco Schlottmann, MD MPH 

Affiliate Professor of Surgery 

Hospital Alemán of Buenos Aires 

1640 Pueyrredon Ave, Buenos Aires, Argentina 

E-mail: fschlottmann@hospitalaleman.com 

Office: +54-11-48277000 

Fax: +54-11-48277000 

 


